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800 Transfer Road, Suite 8
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55114

651.774.0806

www.caamcdt.org
January 10, 2017
Dear School Principal,

Your student, ________________________, is a member of our organization, CAAM Chinese Dance Theater, and we are asking your permission to excuse her/him from class Tuesday, January 31, 2017.  We are requesting her/his participation that Tuesday for two performances from 8:30am to 2:00pm.

On that day your student will be performing in our annual Chinese New Year School Show. This year we will present our program to thousands of students from the Metropolitan area at the O’Shaughnessy at the St. Catherine University.  It is a perfect opportunity for the dancers to share their work with other students and express themselves as contributing members of our community.

We fully expect them to keep up with their regular schoolwork.  We very much appreciate your understanding of this matter.  Should you have any questions, please contact us at 651-774-0806 by phone or via email at admin@caamcdt.org.  

Sincerely,

Yanhua Wusands
Yanhua Wusands
Co-Chair of Managing Committee

CAAM Chinese Dance Theater

(651) 774-0806

